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The City of Denton sustainability staff has been asked to help facilitate one of the sessions at the annual 

South Central Partnership for Energy Efficiency as a Resource (SPEER) Summit. Staff has been working 

with SPEER for many years on efficiency programs, and more closely for the past two years since they 

have expanded their focus to mid-sized cities. 

Kathy Jack will lead off a discussion about Energy Efficiency in Mid-Size cities 

Moving Efficiency in Mid-Size Cities: There are many opportunities to implement energy efficiency 

projects and programs within local governments in Texas and Oklahoma. In the last year SPEER has 

expanded the City Efficiency Leadership Council to include those in mid-size cities. Join us to discuss all 

things efficiency: projects and programs they are being implemented today, the challenges and barriers 

they have endured and how they overcame them. Topics of discussion will include street lighting 

retrofits, benchmarking within cities, PACE, among many others. 

 


